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Qld All Schools 2020 Update #2 
 
TEAM NOMINATIONS 
We are down to around 370 teams which is good as the amount of games required fits ok. Given 
there are no preliminary games we could not cater for any more teams than this. That is why we 
have been able to make some replacements from the reserve list. Note – that all entries are Qld 
schools only now. 
 
BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL 
We are still in discussions and we still await a final decision on sponsorship for the event. Not much 
we can do. 

COVID PLAN & RISK ASSESSMENT 
These have been completed and should be with you in the coming days unless we get further 
information to require further changes. Basically, with your help, we are more than happy with what 
we can achieve in ensuring a safe event.  

TEAM REGISTRATIONS 
To satisfy our COVID PLAN all participants (students and staff) will need to complete a full 
registration proforma which you will receive in the coming week or so. This will enable us to collect 
all the details we need to provide for contact tracing. The data will not be used in any other way. The 
usual team registration sheet showing player shirt numbers, player signatures and Principal 
endorsement etc. will still be necessary but not until much closer to the event. All these documents 
will be sent to teacher contacts and it will be their responsibility to ensure they are actioned. Copies 
will also appear on the website. 
 
REFEREE UNIFORM 
Please remember that your referees will be required to wear the official All Schools (pink) referee 
shirt at this year’s event. They will be allowed to pay it off with their match payments or otherwise 
contact Inferno for pre orders. 

 
If you have any queries or question, please contact the Tournament Director, Peter Bell via 
peter.bell@qldtouch.com.au 
 
Peter Bell 
Tournament Director   


